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Dear, 

Further to your recent fax, Banner and Escha have issued the following statements regarding the RoHS and WEEE directives from Europe.

Banner, September 2004. 

'Banner Engineering is currently working to comply with the following environmental EU directives: 

2002/95/EG regarding the Restriction of Hazardous Substances (RoHS) : do anyof our sensors contain lead, cadmium, quicksilver, polybromium diphenyl, etc. 

2002/96/EG : Waste Electric & Electronic Equipment (WEEE) - has to do withreducing the amount of waste of electric and electronic equipment 

2003/11/EC all sensor series that no pentabromodiphenyl and octabromodiphenyl is part of the housing. (engineering thinks that this may be part of 2002/95/EG).'

Escha, March 2005

'After analysis of the equipment categories specified in the guideline, we see the products manifactured in our house not directly affected by this guideline.

We nevertheless regard this guideline in the sense of the environment and for the protection of the user as a manual, in order to avoid the using of the forbidden content materials in the long term.

Therefore we work already today on the implementing of the european guideline RoHS.

Since June 2004 we use lead free soldering in our production and in the products manufactured by company ESCHA are containing no more flame retardant.

We guarantee that we will manufacture products only conformal in accordance with the guideline RoHS starting from 01.07.2005."

A statement from Turck is also included for your reference.

I trust this is sufficient for your immediate needs. If I can be of any further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Best regards,

Jon Norwood

Technical Sales Manager
